January 16, 2004

Information Officer, Research and Special Programs Administration
Department of Transportation

Room 7128

400 Seventh Street, SW

Washington DC 20590

Dear Sir;

The attached document is designed to address the requirement set out in 49 CFR Part 192.727,
Abandonment or deactivation of facilities. In particular, paragraph 192.727(g).

Recently we abandoned a natural gas pipeline crossing the Black Warrior River in Tuscaloosa,
Alabama. The attached sheet summarizes the details regarding this facility. This abandonment
was completed in‘accordance with applicable laws.

Should you have any questions, piease contact me at the number indicated on the letterhead or
Mr. Tom Johnstone at (205) 326-2990.

Yours.truly,
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Randy
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